
 

 Date : 01-09-2023 
   Circular No: 016/2023 

From: 

 Dr. K.P. Senthamarai Kannan, 
 Hon. State Secretary 
 IDA-Tamilnadu State Branch 
 

To: 
 The Local Branch Presidents & Secretaries, 
 IDA Tamilnadu State Branch. 
 

Dear Drs, 
 

  Warm Greetings from IDA Tamilnadu State Branch 

As per the State Executive Committee's decision, we kindly request all the 
local branches to conduct their Annual General Meeting before 31st December 2023. 

Kindly send your branch election results (New office bearers list) and your branch 
financial audited report to the State Office email (tnstateida@gmail.com).  

 
Pls Note:  All the newly elected office bearers should be a Care & Concern member. 

Thank You 

With Regards, 
       Dr. K.P. Senthamarai Kannan, 
           Hon. State Secretary, 
       IDA Tamilnadu State Branch. 


